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KOSH, The Finance Club of Department of Management Studies, J.C. BOSE University of Science 
and Technology, YMCA celebrated National Financial Awareness Day on 26 April 2023. For 
celebrating this day, an expert lecture, a quiz on G20 and Ad Mad show was organized. Prof. 
Ashutosh Nigam, Dean, Faculty of Management Studies, Dr. Rachana Aggarwal, chairperson of 
the department of management studies and dignitaries inaugurated the function by lighting the 
lamp (a tribute to goddess Saraswati). Faculty club coordinators, Dr. Jyotsana Chawla and Dr. 
Aniruddh welcomed the guests by presenting a sapling. 



   

The event started with an address by the Expert of the day, Mr. Aayush Goel, General Manager 
at Group SEB India Pvt. Ltd. He highlighted the importance of workplace skills required in the 
future, for working in the corporate world and also encouraged the students to become 
entrepreneur.  

 

After the talk, Ad-Mad show was organised where various students participated enthusiastically 
and  presented their thoughts and creativity. Dr. Rupali Madan, Dr. Anushree Chauhan and Dr. 
Renu Aggarwal judged the show. First position was held by Yash of BBA IV Semester, second 
position was held by Arun MBA II Semester and Third position was acquired by Sachin, student 
of MBA II Semester. 

An inter-departmental Quiz was also organised, where in teams from MBA, BBA, B.Tech, and B.Sc 
(life sciences) programs participated. Quiz was conducted based on G-20 where students got 50 
Questions which they had to answer in 30 minutes. In this competition, first position was won by 
Ms. Shivani Yadav from M.Sc. (Zoology), second position was begged by Samiksha Yadav, student 



of BBA II Semester, and Third position was begged by Shubham, student of B.Sc.- Mathematics. 
At last prizes were distributed to all the winners. Anshuman Rai (Student coordinator) thanked 
all the faculty members, Coordinators and students for their participation.  

 

Dr. Aniruddh Vijay and Dr. Jyotsana Chawla, faculty club Coordinators appreciated the efforts of 
the students and emphasized on the importance of participation. They motivated students of the 
club to organize more such events.The ceremony was concluded with vote of thanks and with a 
group photograph. 

 



 


